
 

 

Only 4 weeks to go until the 40th Anniversary of the Yankee Stadium rally! 
 
Michael Balcomb 
April 30, 2016 
 

 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
Only 4 weeks to go until the 40th Anniversary of the Yankee Stadium rally! Let’s work together to make 
this a day of new start and new commitment, an affirmation of our Heavenly Parents’ dream of a revived 
America fulfilling its providential destiny. 
 
On our website you will find posters, tickets, a promotional video and more. Please visit it today and 
SHARE the news TOMORROW, May 1, with all families. We really want to see everyone who possibly 
can come to Belvedere --- with friends, family and neighbors! 
 
Start ordering your tickets today! 
 
Dr. Michael Balcomb 
President 
Family Federation for World Peace and Unification 
Holy Spirit Association for the Unification of World Christianity 
 
 


